
Dear Mr. Stanley: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed. by Louisville Gas & Electric 
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers 
this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any 
future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the 
case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Mehy kovy ch 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Tuesday, March 09, 2010 5:58 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: rate increase 

From: REDACTED [SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 09, 2010 5:57:56 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: rate increase 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

my name is robert stanley and i want to address the rate increase.# 2009-00549 
they say it is because of the previous storms and repairs for gas lines .... well don't they have insurance to 
cover the storm damages ... and if i remember right the mayor came on tv and said most of the damage 
was covered by the federal govt.what do they do with profits ... as a home owner i put back money just 
incase i have a mishap,( hot water heater,furnace, dryer ) same with my vehicles. money is put back for 
repairs ... so why can't they do the same ... they want to raise the fees up to 25 and 15 dollars,well as a 
home owner and i think 90% of the home owners would gladly pay that 40 dollars hell i would throw up 
4000 .... to buy them out and have a piece of stock in the company .... JUST A THOUGHT YOU MlGH 
WANT TO LOOK INTO.how much money do the ceo's and higer ups need to make .... 
stop this increase ...... 

Robert Stanley 
REDACTED 


